
I-70 CAVE SPRINGS TO FAIRGROUNDS DESIGN-BUILD 

PROJECT UPDATE
CONSTRUCTION 
UPDATES
As we move out of winter and into spring, construction work on the I-70 Cave 
Springs Design-Build project will kick into overdrive. Over the next couple 
months, crews will be working to finish work on the first half of the new 
Zumbehl overpass and move traffic onto the new structure. Crews will also be 
pouring the bridge deck at Cave Springs and constructing the walls at Veterans 
Memorial Parkway to set the pre-cast Arch structure in place at Cave Springs.

This work will require lane closures. You can stay up-to-date with project 
lane closures on the Traffic Impacts page and learn more about the stages of 
construction on The Plan page on the project website.

SAFETY SPOTLIGHT

One of the most important things motorists can do is to make sure they leave 
adequate braking room between your vehicle and the one ahead of you. Don’t 
tailgate! Count out at least two seconds from the time the car ahead of you 
passes an object and the time your own car passes that object.  

If you’re the one being tailgated, don’t force tailgaters to back off by slamming 
on your brakes or reducing your speed significantly. This can increase the 
chances of a collision. When possible, pull over and let them pass.

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The I-70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds  
Design-Build Project will maximize 
improvements to address:

• Local Connectivity, Safety,  
Traffic Congestion 

• Long-Lasting Infrastructure with  
Future Expansion in Mind

• Construction Impacts

• Workforce Diversity
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https://i70csfg.com/traffic-impacts.html
https://i70csfg.com/plan.html
https://i70csfg.com/plan.html



